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29th November 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

On Thursday the 7
th
 of December we will be fundraising for ‘Save the Children’ by taking part 

in Christmas Jumper Day.  

 

For a voluntary donation of £1.00 we would like the children to come to school wearing a 

Christmas jumper. If your child doesn’t have a festive sweater already, just dig out a plain 

jumper and decorate it with tinsel, baubles, homemade snowflakes etc.   

 

In order to make it easier for you to make your donations, we have decided to go cashless 

again to support this cause. Therefore please make your donations using the following link: 

https://christmas.savethechildren.org.uk/fundraising/CJD230028693 

Your money will go straight to Save the Children and you will also be able to use this link to 

monitor our progress and see how much our Coates community has raised. If you are unable to 

donate online, then cash donations will also be accepted.  

 

Thank you in advance for your generous donations and helping to raise money for such a 

worthy cause.  

 

With thanks and best wishes, 

 

Mrs A. Saberton-Kitch 

Deputy Head 

 

 

 

 

                  

 

Together we dream, believe and achieve! 

Headteacher: Mrs L Boucher 

Tel: 01733 840527 

Fax: 01733 840322 

E-Mail: office@coates.cambs.sch.uk  

   Website:             

                                                www.coatesprimaryschool.info 
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